
Moseley Architects and PWC Bi-Weekly Meeting 
November 14, 2024 - Webex 

 

 Moseley Team:  Lauren Witt, Rachel Falkenstein 

PWC Staff: Wade Hugh, David McGettigan, Mandi Spina, Melody Aguilera 

Check-in  

Quick recap -Nov 6 Meeting 

• Moseley presented the draft recommendations for the Zoning Ordinance and DCSM. 
•  DCOAG members requested to discuss topic by topic. Most of the time was spent on the 

“Definitions” topic.  
• DCOAG members were very vocal about limitations on the scope of the presentation and why the 

presentation did not include zoning and siting locations where data centers should go.  
•  Proposed creating a form by topic for DCOAG members to provide feedback, which would be 

optional, along with the option to send emails with their comments. This approach was 
considered in response to the pushback received regarding the use of Mentimeter from DCOAG 
members. 

• Discussed the siting and overlay concerns from the DCOAG members 
• Discussed the data center overlay directive issued by The Board of County Supervisors 

Next steps  

• Wade will keep Moseley updated regarding updates from the Board of County Supervisors on the 
overlay district. 

• Proposed an additional meeting with the DCOAG Group in December following the Nov 6 meeting, 
as some members were disappointed there was not enough time for discussion.  

• Discussed holding a community meeting following the proposed Noise Ordinance Community 
meeting, date to be determined in the future. 

Next meeting 

Bi-weekly meeting Monday, November 25 


